
C A L E N D A R 
Today, June 14 
 9:15am         Sabbath School/Jeremy Wetmore 
10:45am  ​             Church/Pastor Kent Crutcher 
  
Wednesday, June 18 
10:00am           Desire of Ages Bible Study/FSH 
  7:00pm ​                           Prayer Meeting/FSH 
 
Thursday, June 19  OFFICE CLOSED 
 
Sabbath, June 21 
 9:15am         Sabbath School/Ken Mathews, Jr. 
10:45am                Church/Pastor Kent Crutcher 
  
 
 
 Sunset today: 8:50pm    Sunset Friday: 8:51pm 
 

 

C O N T A C T 
Kent Crutcher, Senior Pastor 
Dawson Stephens, Associate Pastor            
Kevin Rojas, Head Elder 
 
Church Office Hours 
Mon & Thurs: 9am to 3pm 
Tues & Wed: 9am to 12pm 
Closed Fri, Sat, and Sun 
Phone  
423-638-5014 
Website  
www.greenevilleadventist.org 
Email  
greenevilleadventist@gmail.com 
 
Media Team Email 
gsdac865@gmail.com 
 
Community Service Center 
423-639-7127 
greenevillesdacsc@gmail.com 
 
Greeneville Adventist Academy 
www.mygaa.org | 423-639-2011 
 
Follow us on Facebook, Youtube, and 
Instagram! 
 
 
 
 

B U D G E T 
 Actual      Budget        Needed 

      June       $3,869      $25,913        $22,043  
       YTD       $142,167  $155,475      $13,308 
 
In addition to 10% tithe, 3.5% is recommended 
for giving to the Church Budget. Thank you for 

your faithful giving! 
 
 

S C H E D U L E 
 
Offering:                        Women’s Ministry   
June 21:                   Local Church Budget 
 
Presiding Elder:                      Les Andrus 
June 21:                                   Brad Emde 
 
Charge Deacon:      Tony Koskovich/Larry 

     Haney 
 
PA System:         Rick Dietrich/Tim Jordan 
June 21:           Lee Elliott/Malachi Carlton 

Rehearsals are Monday-Thursday; 
PowerPoints, etc., needed by Thursday 

Call a PA team member on duty 
 
Streaming:                       Caleb Robinson 
June 21:​              ​           James Shumaker      
   
Greeters:            ​  Bob & Kathy Tomlinson    
​ ​               Susan Tollefsen 
 
June 21:               Bob & Ruth Kamieneski 
​ ​                    Carol Haney 
 
Usher:                            Lance Henderson 
June 21:                                 Keith Dotson 
 
Music:                           Amanda Robinson 
June 21:    Ken Mathews, Jr./Jim Kennedy     
     

 
Church Fellowship Luncheon:  

 
June 14 - Boughman Team - Asian 

Theme 
July 12 - Ondrejka Team 

August 16 - Wetmore Team 
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S A B B A T H  S C H O O L 
 

Song Service​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                     Brianna Rojas 

Opening Song                          Nearer My God, to Thee​ ​ ​        473​         

Opening Prayer​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                Jeremy Wetmore 

Superintendent Remarks​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  Jeremy Wetmore 

Dismiss for Lesson Study​ ​ ​ ​ ​                Jeremy Wetmore 

Pianist​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​               Joel Ang 

Study in God’s Word: Ruth and Esther 

Sanctuary Class - Andrew Peret 
Adult Class - Ken Mathews, Jr. 

New Believers/Young Adult Class - Sanctuary 
Adult Class - Mike Odell 

Parents’ Class - Jeremy Wetmore 
 

 
 

A N N O U N C E M E N T S 
 
We’re glad you’re here!  If you are visiting us today, please let the greeters in the front or 
back foyers know and they will be happy to give you a welcome gift and assist you with 
anything you need.  

1st Reading Transfer In - Katie Mayfield from Ooltewah SDA Church, Ooltewah TN 

Sabbath School Quarterlies for next quarter are available in the Literature Room for 
pick up after church worship and throughout the week. 

Bible Study: Wednesday, Desire of Ages study will meet at 10:00am and Thoughts from 
the Mount of Blessing study meets at 7:00pm. 

Asian Inspired fellowship lunch after worship today. All are welcome to attend. 

2025 1888 National Conference at Southern Adventist University will be June 18-21. 
There will be a children’s program for ages 5-7 & 8-13 (pre-registration is required). 
Registering ahead of time on the 1888 website (1888msc.org) qualifies for a free tote bag 
and a discount at the Conference bookstore. Meal tickets for the campus cafeteria can 
also be purchased ahead of time or at the Conference bookstore. If you or anyone else has 
any questions, the phone number for John Campbell is: 423-747-5527. Flyers are in the 
foyers. 

 

SEE INSERT FOR MORE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  C H U R C H  A T   W O R S H I P 
 

G A T H E R I N G  I N 
Prelude​​ ​ ​ ​ ​                                 Bennie King 

Welcome​  ​ ​ ​                         Pastor Dawson Stephens 

Ministry Focus - GAA Ministry​ ​ ​ ​             Larry Boughman 

 

A D O R A T I O N 
Hymns of Joy        99 God Will Take of You; 236 I Love Thee                 Choristers       

Invocation*​ ​ ​ ​ ​                   Pastor Kent Crutcher 

Hymn of Praise*​​ I Know Whom I Have Believed                                    511 

Call to Prayer​ ​ ​ ​ ​                                Kirstin Elliott 

Intercessory Prayer**​ ​ ​ ​ ​                   Kirstin Elliott 

Tithes & Offering      ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                        Lee Elliott 

 Doxology*​ ​ ​ 694: Praise God, From Whom All Blessings Flow 

 
 

P R O C L A M A T I O N 
Children’s Story​         ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                Kim Shumaker       

Scripture Reading​          ​ Isaiah 53:7​ ​           Amelia Shumaker 

Ministry in Music          ​ ​ ​ ​     ​ ​    Jordan Family 
 

Sermon​​               “Trial and Error” - Part 1                 Pastor Kent Crutcher​
​  
 

D E D I C A T I O N 
Hymn of Devotion             Father, Lead Me Day by Day​ ​                    482      

Benediction​ ​ ​ ​ ​                  Pastor Kent Crutcher 
 
 

S E N D I N G  O U T 
Postlude​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                   Bennie King 

Foyer Fellowship​ ​ ​ ​         Church Family and Friends 
*Stand​ **Kneel 

 
 
 

Choristers: Carolyn Smith/Kristine Greene    Organist: Bennie King 
 

http://1888msc.org/


 
ANNOUNCEMENTS cont’d 

Mental Health Seminar at the Riverview Community SDA Church on Friday, June 20, 
at 7:00pm. The speaker will be David Jones. The seminar will continue Saturday 
morning, June 21 at worship. Fellowship lunch will be after worship and the lecture on 
depression, etc. continues Saturday afternoon at 2:00pm after fellowship lunch. 

65+ Club:  Save the Date: Greeneville Flyboys Baseball Game Night, Tuesday, June 24, 
7:00pm. at Pioneer Park on Tusculum College campus. RSVP to Brenda for ticket 
information and details. 

COMMUNION: we will celebrate communion together Saturday, June 28, during the 
morning worship. There will be only one adult Sabbath School class in the sanctuary 

ABC Bookmobile will be here Sunday, June 29, from 10:00am to 11:00am at the back 
of the church. Flyers are in the foyers. 

You are invited to a church family backyard lawn party sponsored by the Men's and 
Women's ministries on June 30 at 6:00pm. We will be sharing a meal, worship, lawn 
games, and softball together. Women's ministry will provide burgers and the fixings. We 
are asking the church family to bring items to contribute to our meal. A-J chips/desserts, 
K-S veggies/salads T-Z cut & washed fruit. This event is for the whole family! Dress in 
patriotic clothes since it is 4th of July week, bring lawn games and camping chairs, and 
dig out that softball glove or your pom poms for cheering. 

Cohutta Springs Youth Camp This year, we offer youth camp (ages 7-18): Family 
Camp (all ages) and Alumni Family Camp (for former CSYC staff & families). Some 
camps and activities fill quickly, so register as soon as possible for the most options. For 
information or to register, go to www.cs-yc.com or call 706-602-7346. 

Thank You - thoroughly enjoyed the love, visits, and cards; felt very special and loved. 
Paul and Lisa Walters 

Kitchen Items - There are some items that have been left for months in the Lost and 
Found corner of the kitchen.  If these items are not picked up today, they will gladly find 
a new home the following week. Thank you for helping us keep our kitchen clean and 
neat! 

Books to Share? The Literature Room will be accepting your treasures during the month 
of June 2025. You can bring your books on Mondays/Thursdays from 9:00am to 3:00pm 
and Tuesdays/Wednesdays from 9:00am to 12:00pm. Please and thank you! 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ -over- 

 

GCC Marriage Retreat: Registration is open for the GCC Marriage Retreat at Cohutta 
Springs, September 19-21, 2025. The speakers are Elder Ray and Jeanne Hartwell, who 
have served as a retired conference president and family life director, respectively. To 
register, please visit https://events.gccsda.com/marriageretreat2025. 

It’s happening October 31-November 2 at Panther Creek State Park, Morristown TN. 
The Social Committee has reserved the Smallman Pavilion for Sabbath Services and 
potluck lunch. We encourage you to reserve your campsite early if you plan to attend as 
the sites fill up quickly. Reservations can be made online or by calling central 
reservations at 888-867-2757. 

Bridge-The-Gap is a Greeneville Adventist Academy Fundraiser for the 2025-2026 
school year.  The goal is to raise $125,000 to maintain the high-quality program and 
retain all our teachers.  Please remember this offering is above and beyond your regular 
tithe and offering for Combined Budget.   Currently, there is $80,524 in this fund. Make 
checks payable to GAA Bridge the Gap. You can now give through Adventist Giving 
online. There are donor cards available. Praise God from whom all blessings flow. 

GCC WM One-Day Retreat:   Ladies Leading is a special one-day retreat on Saturday, 
August 23, 2025, in Rogersville, TN.  This event is for women (ages 16+) with a heart 
for serving the Lord. Whether God has called you to a leadership role or to serve 
faithfully behind the scenes, this day is for you. Come and be encouraged and equipped 
in your unique calling! For more info and to register, please visit: 
https://events.gccsda.com/ladiesleading2025 . The registration deadline is Thursday, 
August 7, 2025.  Registration will close sooner if the event reaches capacity.  (Location 
Note: While this year's retreat is hosted in our Northern region, we will bring the event to 
our Southern region next year. We rotate between the Northern and Southern region each 
year to ensure we reach all parts of our conference.) - Amy Cirigliano, GCC Women’s, 
Family & Prayer Ministries Director 
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